
In Dec 2024, the Replanting the Birthing
Trees project is launching an online
Resource Hub to support Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander families,
communities, and those who provide
care and services.

Renna Gayde and Dr Jacynta Krakour
on a resource for Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander parents when
child protection is involved and or is at
risk of involvement during pregnancy
and shortly after birth.

Dr Mishel McMahon on a resource that
highlights traditional child-rearing
practices where children develop through
relationships with their family, Community,
and Country, fostering cultural identity and
holistic wellbeing.

Replanting the Birthing Trees Webinar

Monday  16th December 2024
1 pm - 2 pm (AEST)

J o i n  u s  i n
c e l e b r a t i n g  t h e
l a u n c h  o f  o u r
R e s o u r c e  H u b  

S P E A K E R S  I N C L U D E
The Replanting the Birthing Trees
Resource workstream on the co-design
process and key features of the Resource
Hub.

Register
for the

webinar
here
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